JACKSONVILLE DISTRICT CORPS OF ENGINEERS
701 SAN MARCO BOULEVARD
JACKSONVILLE, EL%RIDA 32207-8175

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY @E@EU\W

Programs and Project Management Division
Program Management Branch

Mr. Ernie Marks

Executive Director

South Florida Water Management District
Post Office Box.24680

West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680

Dear Mr. Marks:

The purpose of this letter is to inform the South Florida Water Management
District (SFWMD) of the actual Federal funds available for the South Florida
Ecosystem Restoration Program Operation, Maintenance, Repair, Replacement &
Rehabilitation (OMRR&R) activities in fiscal year (FY) 2018. The Jacksonville
District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers has been budgeted $0 for the Federal cost
share portion of the OMRR&R in FY 2018 for the Central & Southern Florida
Comprehensive Everglades Restoration Plan projects: Indian River Lagoon-South,
Melaleuca Eradication, Picayune Strand Restoration, and Site 1 Impoundment.

If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter, please contact
Ms. Karen Smith, Chief, Program Management Branch, at 904-232-1016 or email at

Karen.A.Smith@usace.army.mil.

+- 3diry T. Murphy, P.E.. PMP
Deputy District Engineer
for Programs and Project Management

Sincerely,

cC:

Mr. Paul Warner, South Florida Water Management Dlstrlct Post Office Box 24680,
West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680

Ms. Megan Jacoby, South Florida Water Management District, Post Office Box 24680,
West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680



